
Kenwood Terrace Homeowners Association 
July 2021 Newsletter    

Please contact Penny Blackwood with HOA Management Professionals, Inc. for any questions and/or concerns that 
arise with Kenwood Terrace building. Emergency calls are handled 24 hours a day seven days a week by calling (818) 
240-6515 and following the instructions for emergency calls.                                         www.KenwoodTerraceHOA.com 
    

 

 

All Kenwood Terrace Homeowners should have 

received ballots in the mail for our upcoming Annual 

Meeting.  

Please follow the ballot instructions and mail back 

your vote as soon as possible or bring it to the Virtual 

Annual Meeting on July 28, 2021.  

Your vote and voice matters! Please participate so that 

we are able to carry on the necessary functions of 

business for our HOA.  

If you have any questions about the procedures or 

anything else related to the vote, please contact Penny 

Blackwood, the manager for the Association, at (818) 

240-6515 or by email at 

pblackwood@HOAManagePro.com.  

 

 

 

Our Virtual Annual Meeting for Kenwood Terrace HOA 

this year will be Wednesday, July 28, 2021 at 7:00pm 

on Zoom.  

You can email Jerod before that date at 

JerodYates@gmail.com for an easy Zoom link that you 

click to register for this meeting. Every homeowner will 

need to register in advance of the meeting. 

 

Check out our new website at 

www.KenwoodTerraceHOA.com 

 

Board of Directors 

Jerod Yates, President     jerodyates@gmail.com 

Christina Tia, Secretary                christinatia@gmail.com                       


